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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
From the Principal’s Desk 
*Introducing the Calendar for Session 2025–26* 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Esteemed Members of our School Family, 
 
The curtain rises once more, and a fresh act begins on the stage of our academic odyssey. The year *2025–26* 
stands before us like a blank canvas—eager for strokes of colour, lines of learning, and splashes of laughter. 
 
This calendar you now hold is more than just a compilation of dates; it is a compass of dreams, a silent companion 
to the journey that lies ahead. Each page unfolds like a chapter in a living story—rich with moments that inspire 
thought, nurture growth, and celebrate togetherness. 
 
We take this opportunity to gratefully recognise the young artists whose beautiful pieces of art adorn the 
calendar as  individual pictures in addition to those whose artwork feature in the collages,  
 
*Anaya Singh* (PP C) 
*Tajvir Singh Banga* (PP F) 
*Shrey Singh* (PS A) 
*Mritunjay* (PP I) 
*Vivaan Kumar Khatri* (II A) 
 
May this calendar not only guide your days but also serve as a reminder of the imagination, innocence, and 
inspiration that our children so generously share with us all. 
 
With warmth and anticipation 
 
L V Sehgal 
Principal 
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